
From: Raymond Farmer <rfarmer@doi.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Gwen McGriffGMcGriff@doi.sc.gov 

Julian BartonJBarton@doi.sc.gov 
Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov 
Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/15/2013 1:32:13 PM
Subject: Re: Banking and Insurance Subcommittee on Coastal Insurance

Thanks, Katherine:

Our independent actuary is ready and will present his report plus give a further explanation of how 
the rating process works.

Let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.

Ray

On Feb 15, 2013, at 1:14 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

FYI

From: Steven Gilbert [mailto:StevenGilbert@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2013 12:47 PM
To: Steven Gilbert
Subject: Banking and Insurance Subcommittee on Coastal Insurance

All,

There will be a Banking and Insurance Subcommittee meeting dealing with coastal insurance rates Wednesday, 
February 20, 2013 at 10:00 a.m. in Room 105 of the Gressette Building. The members of the subcommittee are 
Senators Rankin (Chairman), Cromer, Davis, Malloy, and Pinckney.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Steven

Steven L. Gilbert, PhD
Chief of Staff - Director of Research
Office of Senator Robert W. Hayes Jr., Chairman 
Senate Banking & Insurance Committee 
803-212-6242
803-212-6299 - fax
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